
FATFA is pleased to announce that financial support is
available for teachers of French to attend the 2024

FATFA-TOFAWA Conference held in Perth. 

The bursaries are as follows: 
Rural and Remote teachers in Western Australia - up to

$300
FATFA members attending the conference from

interstate - up to $500

To apply, please send your application to Sabine Kuuse
by Friday 13th September 2024

sabine.kuuse@uwa.edu.au
In your application (maximum one A4 page), 

please include: 
relevant justification to support your application for

funding
evidence of other funding sought e.g. school, state

association etc. whether this has been
approved/received and amount received
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